

Office of the President

Anderson Hall Manhattan, Kansas 66506-0112 913-532-6221

September 25, 1992

Dr. Jim Coffman Provost Anderson Hall UNIVERSITY

Dear Jim:

I am pleased to accept your recommendation that we transfer the Department of Computing and Information Sciences from the College of Arts and Sciences to the College of Engineering effective January 1, 1993.

I want to commend you, Dean Rathbone, Dean Nicholls and the Department Head, Virgil Wallentine, for the harmonious and cooperative way that you have all worked together over the past couple of years to bring this recommendation to fruition. This is clearly a case where everyone wins, both colleges are stronger and the Department of Computing and Information Sciences will be better positioned to participate in the latest advances in research and teaching in this area.

I want to thank all of you for your hard work.

Sincerely,

Jon Wefald President /

dс

cc: Vice President Krause

Vice President Rawson

Vice Provost Kruh

Vice Provost Donoghue

Dean Nicholls

Dean Rathbone

Professor Soldan

Professor Wallentine

Faculty Senate President Fenwick